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12 April 2024
Woodside School Council: Road Safety Campaign 2024
Dear parents and carers,

We have been working on a road safety campaign, and on the 20 March we
carried out a road and traffic safety observation with Vicky Turner a Sustainable
Travel Officer from Shropshire Council, during one of the busiest times outside
our school (2pm - 3pm).

We would like to share some of the things we saw. We will also be sharing these
with Shropshire Council and the police:

Cars not stopping at the zebra crossing when people were waiting to cross
Cars turning around in the junction on Gittin Street

Cars going too fast (especially on Gittin Street)

Parking issues, making it difficult for traffic to flow around the roads near
our school

We are helping children understand how important it is to be safe around roads.
We've even created our own super road safety hero - Super Zed! But we need
our grown-ups’ support with this. Whilst there appears to have been some
improvement since last years’ survey, please can car drivers continue to take
care when driving and parking around our school.

Let’s all stay safe together.
With thanks,

The School Council
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